
 

 

Random Acts of Kindness  

 

Our school encourages everyone to be kind, caring and show respect to others at all times. 

Across the school all our classes have been learning about kindness and how to make 

everyone’s day through being kind. Students have also been learning how kindness can be 

shown through not only spoken words but also through actions and deeds. 

A random act of kindness is a thoughtful or fun surprise of kindness given to someone 

without them knowing who did it. 

We encourage everyone to choose kindness and explore the joy in performing good deeds, 

no matter how small. Kind acts are spreading across the school and staff are looking for 

opportunities to by compliment students who are being kind and giving them a green WOW. 

There are some cool kindness holiday packs to be won.  

 

 

 

 

Our Year 1 students have been thinking of ways they can be kind and writing stories that 

show Acts of Kindness. 

We are so proud of their ideas and the way they are thinking about ways to be kind at school 

and at home. This is The Willows Way. 

Positive Behaviour for Learning 

 



 

  

 

Collective Leadership - Student Council  

 
Our Student Council are proud to say the Free Dress Day was a great success, with a great 

number of students wearing free dress and donating a gold coin. We are pleased to 

announce the school have raised $783.20 for Ronald McDonald House Charities through this 

event.  

Great work everyone, Willows Proud. 

 

 



 

2021 End of Year - GOLD Star Reward  

The GOLD Star Reward, will be held at the end of Week 9. This reward is designed to 

acknowledge students who have consistently followed The Willows Way throughout 

Semester 2. The students, who have not had a major behaviour recorded, will be invited to 

attend the GOLD Star Reward with their year level. 

We constantly celebrate our student successes and this reward is designed to acknowledge 

excellence in behaviour. We look forward to seeing many students join in the GOLD Rewards.   

These Rewards are; Prep to Year 2 – GOLD Star Carnival, Year 3 and 4 – GOLD Star Disco Party 

and Year 5/ 6 GOLD Star Cinema.  We are excited to announce the Year 5 and 6 students will 

be viewing the movie ‘Boss Baby 2’.   

 

 

    

 

Term 4 – 75 Star and No Major Reward Time 

At the end of the Term our students will be celebrating the final 75 Star Reward for the year 

and there are also fun activities for students who have displayed excellent behaviour 

throughout term 4. There are a wide range of activities and all students will be catered for at 

these times. The teachers are excited to be involved in these fun activities to finish the year 

and celebrate excellent learning and behaviour.  

 

 

  

 


